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School reopening confirmed 8

th
 March 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

                                       As I am sure you are all aware the school will be fully reopened to all children from 

Monday 8
th

 March. The school will run in a very similar way to before Christmas (staggered starting and finishing 

times, class bubbles being kept separate, additional hand washing etc). There will be further information sent out 

next week regarding the systems and procedures that we are still going to have to keep in place.  

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for the continued support you have given the school 

over the past few weeks. We have received many messages of support and thanks from parents and we are very 

appreciative, especially during a time when a significant amount of the burden of teaching children has fallen onto 

many of you. While our staff have been fully committed to delivering high quality learning, both in school and for 

those children at home, support from carers and parents has been vital in getting children engaged with their online 

learning and I would like to thank you for this. We know from the first school closure that those children who 

regularly engaged with the online learning will find the reintegration back to school easier to manage and will 

progress more quickly than those who have not. The support you have given your children during this time will 

make a real difference. Please continue to do so in the final few days before we return.  

 

I am hopeful that over the coming weeks and months we will be able to reduce restrictions and give pupils 

more freedom and opportunities, particularly regarding extra-curricular activities, but we need to proceed with 

caution and take a step at a time. For now, we are just looking forward to having all of the children back in school. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr Wilson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


